
 

 

INTERRA OFFERS PREFERRED SERVICES 

August 16, 2021 – Through its commitment to providing trusted and valued financial resources, Interra Credit Union 

is now offering Preferred Services as part of the credit union’s services. “Preferred Services is a deliberate way for 

our team to provide private banking for members with personalized care and management of their finances,” stated 

Brandon Yoder, Vice President of Wealth Services.  

Serving as a Private Banker under the Preferred Services sector is Bryan Prough. With over 10 

years of financial service experience, Prough specializes in providing full-banking services to a 

specialized clientele.  

Nicole Lemler has also joined the Preferred Services team as an Associate 

Private Banker. Previously working in retail, Lemler has been with Interra 

since 2016 and offers a depth of credit union knowledge. She manages day-

to-day client banking activities and supports key client advisors.  

 

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.5 billion. The credit 

union’s field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and 

part-time employees serving 86,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, 

Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at 

interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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